
Raleigh Public School P & C Meeting Minutes 
 
 
Monday 25 November 2013  
 
Started 3.35pm 
 
Present: Joanne Hodgson, Rebecca Beaton, Vicki McBaron, Charmaine Grace, 
Graeme King. 
 
 
Minutes of previous meeting: 
 
Minutes of previous meeting moved by Joanne, seconded by Graeme. 
 
 
Treasurer’s report: 
 
The Lake Ainsworth bus has been paid for. 
 
Urunga Butchers lost our cheque to them of $98.25 from 06/09/13.  A new 
cheque will be written and the old cheque will be left to float for the year rather 
than paying the $30 cancellation fee.   
 
Total funds available as at 31/10/13 are $1,844.66 
 
 
Principal’s report: 
 
As part of the RAM model the school is receiving $3000 in funding plus $6000 in 
aboriginal education funding. 
 
We discussed election of school captain for next year.  It was decided to leave 
the elections till next year, so that the students voting will be those who will be at 
the school.  Speeches will be given by prospective students next year. 
 
Aaron, Blake and Charlie will all be leaving Raleigh PS at the end of this year to 
go to Bishop Druitt next year. 
 
Musa and Sal will also be leaving and will be homeschooled next year. 
 
The printer from Irene has been set up in the 3-6K room. 
 
 



Other Business: 
 
The Sunset BBQ date needs to be changed as it clashes with Urunga School’s 
event so Judy Thorne wouldn’t be able to make it.  It will be moved to Monday 
09 December. 
 
Questions regarding bus monitors were raised.  Apparently one bus monitor gets 
off at the first stop.  Graeme was not aware that there was a formal bus monitor.  
He will talk to the kids about it. 
 
 
Next meeting:: 
 
The next meeting will take place next year.  A date has not yet been set. 
 
Meeting closed at 4.10pm. 
 


